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B.T.E.T
P. O. Box 537
Bridgewater, MA 02324

I would like to take
this opportunity to
thank all of my fans for
the kind letters that they
sent me last year. The
B.T.E.T. and 1 appreci-
ate them very much. My
favorite ones came from
the little kids. I thought
they were SO cute, as
they shared their very
strange sightings with
me just like the adult
fans.

1 only got one bad
letter, but I just filed it
in the trash with a
smile. T hope that you all
enjoyed reading my re-
port on the Hockomock
Swamp, which was on
the front page of this

newspaper on April 11. 1
have received compli-
ments about it from
many people. But T've
not been able to receive
any letters about it in
my P.O. box because
my name and address
were omitted from the
report. So, for all of you
fans who have any in-
formation to offer, or
questions to ask, please
send all of your letters
to: B.T.E.T., P.O. Box

537, Bridgewater, MA
02324.
Please include a

S.A‘.S.E. Thank you
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JOSEPH ANDRADE
Bridgewater




